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12th June 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 5 will be attending an event at Harlow Carr on Thursday 28th June between 9.30am and 2.30pm.

This exciting visit is being run by NYCC Food for Life and will consist of a range of workshops based around planting, farming and food. 

Children will be transported there and back via minibus for which we ask for a £2.50 contribution. Children will require a packed lunch with a drink and should wear normal school uniform. Depending on weather for the day please provide waterproof coat or sunhat as appropriate. If your child normally receives a free school meal please indicate if you would like school to provide the packed lunch.

Please return the slip below by Monday 18th June at the latest and do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Stubbs

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I give permission for ________________________________to attend the event at Harlow Carr on Thursday 28th June.

I would like school to provide a packed lunch/I will provide a packed lunch. (Delete as appropriate)
For the school packed lunch my child would like a cheese/ham/tuna sandwich. 

(Delete as appropriate)

I give permission for photographs to be taken of my child for school purposes. YES/NO

Signed ______________________________________
NORTHERN STAR ACADEMIES TRUST


New Park Primary Academy


Skipton Road   Harrogate   HG1 3HF


Telephone 01423/503011 


E-mail:  	 admin@newpark.n-yorks.sch.uk


Headteacher:  Mr R Mold


OFSTED REG: 142497
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